
 
 
 
 
Agility in Schools Subcommittee 

 
The Agility in Schools Subcommittee aims 
to promote youth involvement in dog sport 
by offering dog training as an elective 
Secondary School Sport option. 
 
Our hope is that we can encourage young 
people to be responsible and involved dog 
owners through building participation and 
enjoyment in dog related sports. 
 
 
 
 

 
The AIS will support clubs by  

1. Assigning a member of AIS or another experienced person to each region where 
clubs are participating, as a link to the AIS 

2. Promoting Agility as a elective sport to Regional Secondary Sports Coordinators 
3. Creating partnership links between clubs and Secondary Schools in their area 
4. Establishing a suggested One term Introductory lesson plan for clubs to use 
5. Providing guidance in regard to Health and Safety and the Vulnerable Children’s Act 

 

If your club is interested in forming a partnership with your local Secondary School please 

contact the AIS sub committee by emailing agilityinschools@dnzac.nz 
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